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Respectfully referred to:

_ Mr. Kenneth Carr, Chairman

U. S. Nuclear Rogulatory Commission
One Whiteflint North

11555 Rockville Pike

Rockville, MD 20852

COL Frances Norris
2335 NW 22nd Street, #219%
Oklahoma City, OK 73105

PLEASE RESPOND TO ATTENTION OF:

Mrs. Kandi Speer

Ok G

Office of Senator David L. Boren
440 S. Houston

Suite 602

Tulsa, Oklahoma 74127

(918) 581-778S
F.T.S.745-7785

Because of the desire of this office to be responsive to all
inquiries and communications, your consideration of the
attached is requested. Your findings and views, in
duplicate form, along with return of the enclosure, will be
appreciated by

/

---------------------------------------------------

David L. Boren, U.S.S.

7182

/\':L br‘l:



2335 Nw g2 St ‘ELS
Oklarhoma City, Ok 73107
€9 September 1S8S8

The Honorable David Boren
United States Senator

440 S. Houston St.

Tulsa, OK 74127

Dear Senator Boren:
This letter is to request your assistance.

NRC has not responded to my request for remediation of their

errors (Encl, 1,8). Please ask WRC chairman Carr to respond and
comply.

Your assistance is very greatly appreciated.

Sincerely, .};i/. ;
%ﬂa@, ,'//Lf Y.

Frances S Norris 11D
Encl.
l.Norris letter to llarsh dated 29 Sept 89
€.Norris letter to Sen. Boren dated 23 June 898
3. Norris letter to NRC Lhrmn Carr dated @ wug 89



